
                                         The Tuckahoe Department of Public Works                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

Dear Tuckahoe Residents:  

The coronavirus outbreak has not only disrupted the lives and commerce of everyone in Village of 
Tuckahoe but throughout the United States. Like the rest of the Nation, The Tuckahoe Department 
of Public Works is working closely with our staff to safely, effectively, and efficiently continue our 
services to the community, at the same time protect our valued employees and their families. 
DPW will not be reducing its workforce but is required to make internal changes needed to 
continue our services with everyone’s health and safety in mind. The changes are standard 
universal precautionary measures taken within the department to help stop the spread of this 
virus. These changes “WILL NOT” alter DPW’s daily services and will only continue to seamlessly 
serve the community even at this unprecedented time.   

The Department of Public Works will remain open to service the community but our office will be 
closed to the public to further protect our staff. Any emergencies, questions, or concerns please 
call our office at 914-231-0214.  After hours emergencies please call the Tuckahoe Police 
Department at 914-961-4800. 

Sincerely, 

Franco Di Marco  
               &  
The Tuckahoe DPW Family 


